
Coach Miles Rewarded @ Fairlop 

Waters 

 

Fairlop Waters—PE 
 

On the 26th May, the top 18 students with the most coach miles points were rewarded 

with an amazing day trip to Fairlop waters.  Coach miles points are awarded to students 

every time they turn up to an extra-curricular club in PE and if they compete for the school 

in a sporting fixture. These 18 students have shown phenomenal commitment to the PE 

department and to a variety of sports all year round and hence deserved a fantastic, fun, 

practical rewards trip.  The morning session saw the students on canoes with a lot of fun 

games being played whilst manoeuvring the boats.  This was a great communication and 

teamwork task and most students ended up in the water.  The afternoon session involved 

the students taking part in some orienteering tasks and bouldering, working in teams to 

reach their targets.   Well done everyone, we are very proud of you! 

Samantha Taylor, Head of Physical Education 


